Futurist Committee Agenda April 16, 2018 7:00 PM

- 1. Call to order
- 2. Pledge/Moment of Silence
- 3. Approval of Minutes: March 26, 2018
- 4. Consider proposals for branding work and determine next steps.
- 5. Consider Mike James' work on Seniors and Millennials and determine next steps.
- 6. Consider participation in Long Range Plan Meeting in May and determine next steps. Focus here is on Streetscape progress and possible phased approach.
- 7. Public Comments
- 8. Adjournment

EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 1 **FUTURIST COMMITTEE** 2 **MARCH 26, 2018** 3 draft 4 5 6 **Present** 7 Chairman, Thomas Kilburn and Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn were present. Also in attendance was 8 Supervisor, Marty Shane. Members; Luann Petrellis, brad Giresi and Mike James were absent. 9 10 **Call to Order** 11 Chairman, Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order. The Committee began the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our military troops and first responders. 12 13 14 **Approval of Minutes** 15 Thomas Kilburn asked for the approval of February 2018 minutes. Rogers Vaughn seconded the approval 16 and the minutes were approved. 17 18 **Progress of Streetscape** 19 Thomas Kilburn, Rogers Vaughn and Mary Shane had a discussion regarding streetscape such and to do a 20 design phans and the get approval for funds for streetscape. Thomas Kilburn passed on information for 21 funding for streetscape that was provided by Jon Altshul. 22 23 **Zoning Overlay** 24 Thomas Kilburn brought up the zoning overlay for the area along Paoli Pike. Incorporating areas along Paoli Pike such as the corner area where the WAWA store is located; the Perakis property which is 25 26 located at the corner of 352 and Paoli Pike and the area around the Township Building would make a big 27 difference in the area. Trails would be connected from neighborhoods to the trail on Paoli Pike. 28 29 **Common Signage** 30 Rod Vaughn brought up how common signage would improve the area listing the neighborhood village 31 name and also East Goshen Township on the sign. It would look very professional and would improve the 32 appearance of all the communities in East Goshen Township. He also suggested marking the trails in the 33 same matter. Rod Vaughn also suggested that Sunoco do landscaping work in the area where the 34 pipeline work is currently being done to improve the portal at Boot Road and Paoli Pike. 35 36 <u>Adjournment</u> Thomas Kilburn made the motion to adjourn the Futurist Committee at 8:10 p.m. The meeting was 37 38 adjourned. 39 40 Respectfully submitted, 41 42 43 Joanne Morgan 44 Receptionist/Secretary 45 46

FUTURIST COMMITTEE

PAGE 1

47

3/27/2018